
Dear Residents, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to maintaining a 

comfortable and healthy living environment, we would like to remind you of the importance of 

regular furnace filter upkeep. 

Why is it Important? 

• Improves Indoor Air Quality 

• Enhances Furnace Efficiency 

• Reduces Energy Costs 

Recommended Actions: 

Please check your furnace filters at least once a month and replace them if they appear dirty or 

clogged. We suggest using high-efficiency filters for optimal performance. 

Support Available: 

If you need assistance with filter replacement or have any questions, feel free to contact our 

maintenance team at maintenance@example.com. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter! 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 
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